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John and Esther Thiem
12618 3" St#46
Yucaipa, Ca 92399

I Chronicles 28:10 Take heed now; for the Lord has chosen thee to build an house for the sanctuary: be strong and do it.

Redlands
FMBC

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
Happy Blessed New Year 2024

God is so good! He has kept us safe and provided all our needs.

We ended last year working in Hayward. Jan and Feb this year there have
been a few small electrical projects. Have been home more, getting Medical
appointments done. If you have some electrical problems, please call John
at 909-991-8656. He has been Video conferencing about a lot of electrical
issues.

At this time, the only large project on the schedule for us, is a Macedonian
Project. In May, Lord willing we will travel to Oklahoma to help on that
project.

Pray for John, as he will be having Eye surgery for Glaucoma and Cataracts
on one eye in March and possibly the other eye after that. Esther is having
Physical Therapy for Back issues.

Pray we can get back on the road soon and for health issues.

This month, we have been in the Building Ministry 18 years working with
Chapel Builders. As always, your prayers, love and support has been such a
blessing. We can never thank you enough. But God will bless you abundantly
As long as the Lord allows us, we will continue working for him on the road
with the Building needs of our Missionary Baptist churches.

God bless and keep, John and Esther Thiem

Sending Church:
First MBC e You can follow us on Facebook

1100 Occidental Dr. e Facebook Page: Redlands FMBC Builders
Redlands, CA 92373

Pastor: Tim Chambers



